
 

 

 
 

          9th January 2018 

 

    

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Parent/Governor Election 
 
Following the recent election for the vacancy of Parent Governor at our school, I write to inform 
you that Mrs. Susan Parker has been elected as the new Parent Governor to our school.  
 
We look forward to working with her and wish her well in her appointment, and would also like to 
thank all parents who took the time to be involved in this process. 
 
Many thanks  
 
Belinda Athey     Stephanie Tuczemskyi 
Headteacher    Chair of Governors  
   
 
 


